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already seen people give their lives to Christ this year and 
believe there is more God will do in these last few weeks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are so grateful to have partners like you praying for us. 
You are a huge part of our ministry and we believe God 
responds to your efforts in prayer. Thanks for all you do and 
we hope you have an amazing Christmas! 
 
Much love in Christ, 

Brandon, Jenna, and Jackson Clemens 

Dear Friends, 
We hope you all had a great Thanksgiving! It’s hard to believe 
another semester (and 2015!) is almost over! We’re excited 
to update you all on our ministry during these last weeks. 
 
This has been a great semester at The Revolution! We came 
into the fall with a goal of reaching out to more male 
students on campus. We’ve learned over the last couple of 
years that guys just aren’t showing up and getting involved 
on their own – we have to go reach them. Brandon has 
continued to meet guys playing basketball, one of our house 
churches started an intramural basketball team, some of our 
guys started meeting people through playing flag football, 
and one of our pastors started a men’s Bible study that meets 
in a CrossFit gym. The impact has been amazing! We have 
more guys coming around than in recent years and hope to 
continue the upward trend. Please pray for our continued 
efforts! 
 
Jenna continues to reach out to students in the theatre 
department by hosting a weekly Bible study with Gracie – a 
girl she disciples. Every week there are non-believers there 
hearing and talking about the Gospel. Pray that God would 
intervene in the lives of these students and that they would 
come to know him! 
 
Over the winter break, our church is hosting a ski retreat for 
our students. This will be a time for fun, bonding, and casting 
a vision for our students to continue spreading the Gospel in 
the spring semester. Pray for safety, refreshment, and 
inspiration for our students and staff! 
 
Please pray fervently for the last 3 weeks of this semester. At 
the outset of this semester, our goal was for our church to 
share the Gospel with 150 students on campus. Pray that 
God would give us the boldness to meet this goal and that he 
would produce fruit through the seeds we plant. We’ve  
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Jackson is now 

almost 7 

months old! He 

is beginning to 

crawl, has 

started solid 

foods (he loves 

bananas!), and 

is fascinated by 

smart phones. 

Students 

from 

Brandon’s 

House 

Church 


